
 

 

Kind Attention students of TY batches of 2016-17, 2017-18, 2018-19 

 

All of you must be well aware about the Supplementary Exam (ATKT) which the 

university has asked the college to conduct for your batches. In this regard several 

rounds of communication have already been made to you so that anyone having a 

backlog exam of SEM 3,4,5 or 6 can register and write his/ her exam. We have 

received registration from many students. 

In case anyone has not yet registered please do so by 12th of October 2020. After 

this date, no request would be entertained as the exams would be starting from 

19th of October 2020. 

Send all your details by email to  

deepa.gagneja@jaihindcollege.edu .in 
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